
Listening to the Land

The Land is Sacred. The Land inspires us. The Land’s beauty and majesty 
moves us in awe, wonder and reverence. Yet we often treat the Land as an 
object instead of an integral part of ourselves. ‘Listening to the Land’ is an 
initiative of the Mornington Peninsula Interfaith Network, seeking to bring 
people from all spiritual backgrounds together to connect or reconnect 
with the Land and to be moved to care for the Land.

Our third 'Listening to the Land' programme will be held at  Tasman Drive 
@ Rye on Saturday 12th February, 2010. Programme begins at 11:00am 
and includes an introductory talk, walking meditation and a shared lunch at 
Tasman Drive.  The walk and meditation will be led by Gunditjamara Elder, 
Uncle Lionel Lauch.

Please note: BYO Vegetarian food - something you can carry to the beach. 
Look forward to seeing you there – sunshine or rain. The event is free.

 Venue:  Tasman Drive, Rye  (Mornington Peninsula)

 Date:   Saturday 12th February 2010

 Time:   11:00am–2pm  
   (Lunch @ 1pm BYO Vegetarian to share)

 Cost:   Free

 Meeting Point: 16th Beach Parking Lot (see attached map) 

 More information: Reverend Hans Christiansen 0406 243 783

 Please Note:  The walk is mildly strenuous as it involves walking up and  
 down a significant amount of steps.

Tasman Drive, Rye



Tasman Drive, Rye
A popular bush tucker location for indigenous people.

MeeTing poinT
16th Beach  Parking Lot

The Mornington Peninsula Interfaith Network (MPIN) acknowledges the 
traditional owners and custodians of the land, the Bunwurrung people, part of 
the Kulin Nation, and their elders past and present.

Meeting Point: 16th Beach Parking Lot,  Tasman Drive, Rye. 
This parking area is down a track that can be found near the intersection 
of Browns Road and Tasman Drive opposite Marcia Avenue. 

Map Route: maps.google.com.au (type ‘Peninsula Coastal Walk Rye’)

Walking Track: From the 16th Beach Parking Lot we walk down the 
‘Peninsula Coastal Walk’ along Tasman Drive.


